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Dear Pastor,

I am writing this letter to recommend that you consider supporting Jadon and Aly Saltzman. Jadon grew up at
Pleasantville Baptist Church and has been able to serve in different ministry opportumtlcs throughout the last
many years.

During his Bible College years he was a summer iritern at our church and'since graduating has been serving on
staff as an assistant to the pastor. He has taught Sunday School and Ji: Church elasses, led a bus route, helped in
song leading, maintained our live-stream ministry, gone soulwinhing, and sel:ved by helping maintain our
buildings ahd grounds for us in the last three years on staff.

One charactef trait that I appreciate about Jadon is that hehas alwayshad a humble and submissive spirit. He is
willing to learn from mistakes and has always taken corréction with a ngﬁt heart. He is willing to learn how to
serve the Lord better through the advice and counse} of others. ¥ have never experlenced a rebellious or hard
heart while serving alongside him.

Aly has been with us serving at PBC forfast c‘oupl_e years and has been a great he.lp as she has gotten involved
in many different aspects of ministry including teaching, youth, camp counselor, organizing events, and being
available to serve wherever thete hasbeen a need with a servant’s heart.

We are excited that God has called them to the country of Japan to share the gospel and spend their lives
serving. They will have a strong supporting team at our church that will offer encouragement, accountability,
and will help strengthen their ministry. They truly have a heart for the people of Japan, and I am sure that God
will use them to reach many souls. They have been preparing for this call for more than a year and are serious in
their preparation for God’s calling in their life.

I can recommend the Saltzman’s as a good addition to your missionary family.

Thank you for considering taking them on for missionary support as they travel on deputation. Should you have
any questions about the Saltzman’s, I am more than willing to answer to the best of my ability.

Thank you for your faithfulness in your place of service,
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Pastor AJ Potter
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